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I am exceedingly concerned with the proposed changes to the code. Written into the changes,
the Board will now have the power to de-register medical professionals who do not comply
with their social ethics whether or not they are excellent practitioners. How is it the Board's
prerogative to dictate their own stance on the general public of Australia and their access to
health care professionals through this dictatorial directive? This is a significant over-reach of
your role especially given the direction of social engineering that is currently being bandied
around as good practice.

I would urge you to reconsider your role and your reach and let the people of Australia
determine whom they want to go to for their medical treatments.

Regards,
Jaki
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